Pend Oreille County

Board of Commissioners

Karen Skoog Mike Manus Stephen Kiss
District #1 District #2 District # 3
Rhonda Cary Phone: 509-447-4119 PO Box 5025
Clerk of the Board FAX: 509 447-0595 625 W. 4th Street

Newport, WA 99156-5025
E-mail: commissionersoffice@pendoreille.org

February 26, 2018

Senator Shelly Short
Washington State Senate
PO Box 40407

Olympia, WA 98504-0407

Dear Senator Short:

We, the Board of Commissioners of Pend Oreille County, strongly oppose Senate Bill 6321
regarding the PUD Privilege.

The fire districts presently have a contract with PUD for providing services. Adding fire
districts to the distribution of funds received for PUD Privilege Tax would either allow the
districts to get paid twice for services rendered or PUD would eliminate the contract. Either
way, the county current expense fund will see a loss. Pend Oreille County has enacted a
road levy shift the past two years in order to balance the budget.

Thank you for your attention. We appreciate your opposition to this proposed legislation.
Sincerely,

PEND OREILLE COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
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February 26, 2018

Representative Jacquelin Maycumber
411 John L. O’Brien Building

PO Box 40600

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Representative Maycumber:

We, the Board of Commissioners of Pend Oreille County, strongly oppose Senate Bill 6321
regarding the PUD Privilege.

The fire districts presently have a contract with PUD for providing services. Adding fire
districts to the distribution of funds received for PUD Privilege Tax would either allow the
districts to get paid twice for services rendered or PUD would eliminate the contract. Either
way, the county current expense fund will see a loss. Pend Oreille County has enacted a
road levy shift the past two years in order to balance the budget.

Thank you for your attention. We appreciate your opposition to this proposed legislation.
Sincerely,

PEND OREILLE COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Steph% Kiss, Chair
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February 26, 2018

Representative Joel Kretz
335A Legislative Building
PO Box 40600

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Representative Kretz:

We, the Board of Commissioners of Pend Oreille County, strongly oppose Senate Bill 6321
regarding the PUD Privilege.

The fire districts presently have a contract with PUD for providing services. Adding fire
districts to the distribution of funds received for PUD Privilege Tax would either allow the
districts to get paid twice for services rendered or PUD would eliminate the contract. Either
way, the county current expense fund will see a loss. Pend Oreille County has enacted a
road levy shift the past two years in order to balance the budget.

Thank you for your attention. We appreciate your opposition to this proposed legislation.
Sincerely,

PEND OREILLE COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
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